
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
Garfield-Palouse 
School Districts are 
equal opportunity 
providers 
 
All meals are served  
with 1% white or 
non-fat chocolate 
milk. 
 
Yogurt Choices: 
Vanilla 
Raspberry  

2 Breakfast 
Breakfast wraps, 
pears 
 
Chicken fried steak, 
mashed potatoes, 
country gravy, 
bread stick, cooked 
carrots, apple slices, 
peaches 

3 Breakfast 
Cold or hot cereal, 
toast, peaches 
 
Super nachos, taco 
meat, tomatoes, 
salsa, refried beans, 
cheese sauce, tortilla 
chips, mixed fruit, 
tropical fruit 

4 Breakfast 
Bagels, cream 
cheese, mixed fruit 
 
Chicken nuggets, 
roll, celery sticks, 
carrots sticks, 
french fries,  salad, 
strawberries with 
bananas 

5 Breakfast 
Muffin, yogurt, 
applesauce 
 
Tomato soup, 
grilled cheese, sal-
ad, peaches, man-
darin oranges 

6 Breakfast 
Ham breakfast 
sandwich, pineap-
ple 
 
Chicken bunwich, 
lettuce, sliced toma-
toes, french fries, 
oranges, applesauce 

7 

Breakfast Alterna-
tives: 
Tuesdays & Thurs-
days –fruit yogurt 
parfaits 
 
Rice: whole grain 
Bread: whole wheat 
Pasta: whole wheat 
Buns: whole grain 

9 Breakfast 
French toast, pears 
 
 
Choice of a sand-
wich, chicken noo-
dle soup, lettuce, 
sliced tomatoes, 
salad, mixed fruit, 
pineapple 

10 Breakfast 
Cold or hot cereal, 
toast, peaches 
 
Hamburger, lettuce, 
sliced tomatoes, 
baked beans, apple 
slices, mandarin 
oranges 

11 Breakfast 
Sausage pups, 
mixed fruit 
 
Sweet and sour 
chicken, rice, stir fry 
vegetables, manda-
rin oranges, ap-
plesauce 

12 Breakfast 
Muffin, yogurt, 
applesauce 
 
Mini corn dogs, 
salad, carrot and 
celery sticks, tropi-
cal fruit, oranges 

13 Breakfast 
Biscuits, sausage 
gravy, pineapple 
 
Sloppy joes, salad, 
coleslaw, peaches, 
pears 

14 

Sandwich choices: 
Tuna 
Ham 
Peanut butter 

16 Breakfast 
Omelets, toast, 
pears 
 
 
Chicken fried steak, 
mashed potatoes, 
country gravy, 
bread sticks, cooked 
carrots, apple slices, 
peaches 

17 Breakfast 
Cold or hot cereal, 
toast, peaches 
 
Super nachos, taco 
meat, tomatoes, 
salsa, refried beans, 
cheese sauce, tortilla 
chips, mixed fruit, 
tropical fruit 
 
 

18 Breakfast 
Breakfast pizza, 
mixed fruit 
 
Chicken nuggets, 
roll, celery sticks, 
carrots sticks, 
french fries,  salad, 
strawberries with 
bananas 
 
 

19 Breakfast 
Muffin, yogurt, 
applesauce 
 
Tomato soup, 
grilled cheese, sal-
ad, peaches, man-
darin oranges 

20 Breakfast 
Sausage breakfast 
sandwich, pineap-
ple 
 
Teriyaki chicken, 
rice, stir fry vegeta-
bles,  egg roll, man-
darin oranges, 
applesauce  

21 

22 23 
 
Winter Break 
Until Monday, 
Jan. 6th  

24 
 
Winter Break 

25 
 

Christmas  
Day 

26 
 
Winter Break 

27 
 
Winter Break 

28 

29 30 
 
Winter Break 

31 
 
Winter Break 

Monday, January 6th 
Breakfast-Cooks 
Choice  
 
Lunch-Taco meat, 
shredded cheese, 
shells, diced toma-
toes, salsa, lettuce, 
bananas, mixed fruit 
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